
Eastlake Credo: At Eastlake, through intentional actions, we create an environment where students and staff feel
safe, appreciated and loved.This is Eastlake.This is home.This is family. WSPS.   

Principal Message 
 
Dear Wolves,
 
At Eastlake we work to design classes and course pathways that meet the various needs of individual
students. Over the next few weeks, we will review many of these options so that your student can make
informed decisions about classes they will take next year.

Between February 21 and March 6, current Eastlake students will receive registration information in their
Homeroom. On February 21, students will attend an Electives Fair so that they can learn more about the
various class options at Eastlake. On February 22, we will have a AP/UW Night at 7PM in the Eastlake
Theater so parents and students can learn more information about prerequisites, homework load and
expectations in these classes. 

Counselors will also be presenting to each grade in the theater the details specific to their graduating class
and will be available for students before school and during Homeroom.
 
Here is a link to the  2017-2018 Course Catalog.
 
WSPS 
 
Chris Bede, Principal 

Quick Links

Eastlake Website

  

 Daily Bell Schedule

 Eastlake School Schedule - Mid Winter Break
Click here for the Eastlake daily schedule for week of February 13th and
February 20th. 

Math Adoption Committee- 
Click here for information regarding instructional materials being considered as
part of LWSD's math curriculum adoption process.  
 
Mock ACT-SAT at Eastlake- 
The EHS PTSA and Huntington Learning Center are teaming up to bring
you Mock SAT and ACT testing right here at EHS.These full-length practice tests
offer students the opportunity to practice test taking strategies and determine
baseline scores prior to taking the official SAT and ACT college entrance
exams.Confidential test results are given to students at a special Score Back

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001u_uMK0C_C9E4sd6MW5XatV3_Ak6y16gxcIcbkj6gEBMZ_gznPCKq4dKd8P9W4Y-Zie1W2OdnWjXMSvrzbzQOj0t9qC-ZO5txZ5lEc2zreVlPXg0koJ8KLznKDsDiEOrYGCquUb-wDUmRoP_QCMPBDyZ_hkqqMAucYFCWaQ_UByKDSOWu3xuuciSQhQ4Oks5GwNSDXjf4gl0jozQXu7vI6Q==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001u_uMK0C_C9E4sd6MW5XatV3_Ak6y16gxcIcbkj6gEBMZ_gznPCKq4e--ANgref0bECQfBoA9RPgsB_bZ1iuvglvHMlrBMyK6_QIgBRXf3qkPFJDVSEMmeMWHdgaMSWBf_wTHaUPHaK2X1F9VlUGlsFFwkDJHniZD9p8QC2uUTyAMZvOqfkKjb_1rVIWdDLQ-V9c9t-F6jO1VKeeAq9yJ5daimKLAI9Wf7TB4zVVLZfly4QFmKd5x3viFrNNJWuYp&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001u_uMK0C_C9E4sd6MW5XatV3_Ak6y16gxcIcbkj6gEBMZ_gznPCKq4dKd8P9W4Y-Za1q26FdP8HuNeQegqT8AqQTWXrhysZelQ04z0kpjGjuoqi58RUF8KQZ4kwkRDeYyoykTwodjQreONyea6qB1Mtiv7z6FksJT_jv7Yabk9FiTOh0iN5BRDjTpU0wMU8SLpB6Vn-FNDvkFqIurXyllfQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001u_uMK0C_C9E4sd6MW5XatV3_Ak6y16gxcIcbkj6gEBMZ_gznPCKq4TRNunyB5c_mF58vU6Gf6o-Tn6WILag-kmGa0jK7VrgXZmjTxlxVhfXZny3ZQUTJd3_gYW06jtEs1Ukea2aPDKGAhHBRK_OEk8QbtfxdZE8saV9TvyB0xx4VhzsyE0EAifDck83uP5LfeiqtQi4_leJVvYbNk5MnMZrWguqKmoGh&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001u_uMK0C_C9E4sd6MW5XatV3_Ak6y16gxcIcbkj6gEBMZ_gznPCKq4TRNunyB5c_mF58vU6Gf6o-Tn6WILag-kmGa0jK7VrgXZmjTxlxVhfXZny3ZQUTJd3_gYW06jtEs1Ukea2aPDKGAhHBRK_OEk8QbtfxdZE8saV9TvyB0xx4VhzsyE0EAifDck83uP5LfeiqtQi4_leJVvYbNk5MnMZrWguqKmoGh&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001u_uMK0C_C9E4sd6MW5XatV3_Ak6y16gxcIcbkj6gEBMZ_gznPCKq4e--ANgref0b8elD0Xe7RuEWwuZk7mvDbQcJiTkhSZHiNcQGUyASnxr8LSp0dQZnXz3TppP8IB4BY7kZhIpJuzQW8oV3TaAAxDBNK-ZwUQd-JNFLBAA_LnBt3mZ0wO0ueX_Pf8wivpvOBp1H5mzqH6_vS9hkjd3yHvnxlVOpATlv5ahJZ84wXGlA_pOtvRX1-gk3yRQKaYJ0&c=&ch=


EHS PTSA Page

Session. 
Questions? Email mockact-sat@ehsptsa.org 
 
LOCATION:Eastlake High School
  
Mock ACT/SAT Registration Page  
 
MOCK ACT
SPRING
Saturday, Mar 18th  -  9:00am to
1:15pm 
Score Back Session* - Mar 23rd, 7pm
to 8:30

 MOCK SAT
SPRING
Saturday, March 25th  -  9:00am to
1:15pm
Score Back Session* -  Mar 30th, 7pm
to 8:00

College, Counseling and Career News:
 
Registration for the 2017-18 school year is almost here! 
Eastlake offers a variety of venues to get student registration
questions answered.

EHS Counselor Drop-In
Times

Friday,
February 24
Monday,
February 27
Tuesday,
February 28
Thursday,
March 2
Monday,
March 6

Before school and during
homeroom, Counseling
Office Drop in with your
questions!

Electives Fair Tuesday,
February 21

Homeroom, Main Gym
Find out more about
Electives options! 

Theater Presentations Monday,
February 27
(Class of
2018)
Tuesday,
February 28
(Class of
2019)
Thursday,
March 2
(Class of
2020)

EHS Theater Counselors
will present to each grade
with details specific to
their graduating class. 

Credit Check Thursday,
February 23

Wolf Time, Counseling
Office Complete a credit
check and 4-year plan.

WANIC Information Thursday,
February 23

Wolf Time, Counseling
Office Get your questions
on WANIC answered

Honors/AP/UW Night Wednesday,
February 22

7:00pm, EHS Theater We
highly recommend both
students and parents
attend to find out
information about pre-
requisites, homework load
and expectations. 

*Please note, with almost
2000 students
registering, counselors

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001u_uMK0C_C9E4sd6MW5XatV3_Ak6y16gxcIcbkj6gEBMZ_gznPCKq4dKd8P9W4Y-ZpWrFhY1gmbgS5XefphTaEVb5D-P0FBMQllb9Ia-tBvLi_OB1l6ILGVWaXjVU-0Tm6esXs6z5ehD7YK8iHQ62x3wSN-p6_O-_H-KRJbRfu3E=&c=&ch=
mailto:mockact-sat@ehsptsa.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001u_uMK0C_C9E4sd6MW5XatV3_Ak6y16gxcIcbkj6gEBMZ_gznPCKq4e--ANgref0bDtJD_8KEBMDNIBREatgEWnZ7RBjnb6g771fyN0GQo-E4UIOYCKRtpcVEmoNbHebywR6ui8dQ7X1fGrckzCl3y6rl8cqDhGVwXheEgwAZ6OkztMlGPGrPQ312gefmzSLMh2DPfRx4R1ilIv5Y0cNVicstH8_VjRVl&c=&ch=


are unavailable for
individual registration
appointments 2/21-3/6.

WANIC Registration is Open-
 

Applications are now being accepted for the 2017-18 full school year programs at WANIC (Washington
Network for Innovative Careers).  Please visit the
WANIC website 
for the full course list and more information or attend WANIC's annual Open House March 8th, 5:30-7:30
pm at Lake Washington Institute of Technology.  Please note that registration for the very popular WANIC
Summer programs will not open until after spring break.

Tech Prep Registration Is Open- 
EHS Students enrolled in Tech Prep can earn college credit in high school courses that are formally
aligned - articulated - with college courses. Most of the Tech Prep high school classes are part of a Career
and Technical Education (CTE) program and they connect with a professional/technical certificate or
degree. To earn college credit students must follow a few simple steps:  Register with Tech Prep CC while
taking the class-www.techprepcc.org, pay the non-refundable $46 annual consortium fee by JUNE 15TH -
http://pay.techprepcc.org, and receive a grade of "B" (3.0) or higher in the class.
Can't remember if your student's class is Tech Prep eligible?  Check out the Eastlake Tech Prep course
list:

Photography 1 American Sign
Language 1

Computer Science

Photography 2 American Sign
Language 2

AP Computer Science

Sammamish Start-Ups
(Entrepreneurship)

Food Science
and Nutrition

Software Engineering/Computer
Programming-Sammamish Start-
ups

Personal Finance Health (online) Introduction to Engineering
Design

Introduction to
Marketing

Sports Medicine Principles of Engineering

Student Store Biotechnology Materials Science
Introduction to
Business

  

 
Common App Essay Questions-  
The Common App has released its essay prompts for 2017-18.
 
Sophomore Washington Aerospace Scholars (SWAS) Program:
Apply by February 24 
SWAS is a member of NASA's National High School Aerospace Scholars network, partnered with the
University of Washington, and provides current sophomore students the opportunity to complete the first
two lessons of the junior level WAS program to qualify for a robotics-focused multi-day experience in late
July/mid Aug.  Learn more and apply

University of Washington STEP Summer Program 
July 24th-27th; Applications due March 17th
High school students interested in healthcare explore the field of pharmacy, take part in hands-on learning
experiences, and work one-on-one with prominent researchers in the field.  Tuition $40 for the week with
scholarships available.  Find out more about the program via the website or flyer.
     
Scholarships
EHS Scholarship Bulletin for scholarships on our radar. 
  
Our PowerSchool page is worth a look!  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001u_uMK0C_C9E4sd6MW5XatV3_Ak6y16gxcIcbkj6gEBMZ_gznPCKq4aNfTqEP7ziH4e32jXAOcSu2YxTqPZ3L1oXGra1VTrCeixTsr0BbMht-kOnaSaDiBmJgpydN5Dm1UJ-9AlvwJjAUJjjyX-3IypC8NlOo9MH54l_3e-PNkxY=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001u_uMK0C_C9E4sd6MW5XatV3_Ak6y16gxcIcbkj6gEBMZ_gznPCKq4e--ANgref0bukabxYDRjJZk3cKMFk6Qif3yHUXVfmZ9yv-UKZASparaMV0uWELzLpqR8HEJf5nKNlMXi_w8_s7o1Yr_GzT4kPRSZP8Jz5OiiUHfPDn8a5kEOABUXNpodtYhXZMEWx77qKHH6sv99duFMcHx8-PZtS4RFte61V2F&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001u_uMK0C_C9E4sd6MW5XatV3_Ak6y16gxcIcbkj6gEBMZ_gznPCKq4e--ANgref0bTeuiOT4oM17EJMElhdBFjWh24fFiogK4aZc17aUhXcRTwdZLxhCun3C1gg5ymM8fVUlA0A0COE_SMaVr0Bi_uXxhJcpp5xsvHETQunscwk6QaWwAUftYsSuXnk_8rFYFClPDXB6-1OrgmhHMx8mHcyHuBXqSfYzDVJItoch-M3GYkWJR3ySqvqeoE218J4JIZgL3oWTk8BMTDkEQHM_2yN0IShJ-8qfWmxwAmsdoMiw=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001u_uMK0C_C9E4sd6MW5XatV3_Ak6y16gxcIcbkj6gEBMZ_gznPCKq4e--ANgref0b3HCKaNEsKnlQdGEgNAZH3hkgXnGCVyJy5LCRmEMc08EYAjQanL2sF5LIf2-aBLIB3b-W9xaElFZ8tyKC9w2-0N6xai7Sd6-MfNgKKomQYVjuvjHqt-bPXA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001u_uMK0C_C9E4sd6MW5XatV3_Ak6y16gxcIcbkj6gEBMZ_gznPCKq4e--ANgref0bSm78cLryOzRDl8fJL_ohARrCiu6_zWPjzIKJq-VtbbvBUN2f89u_MPemvkhy-YgfGHkKVlq8g0sUq7Eczvqx0cUDqNYI1gdOTGSiGgnxCY91dGq8HWlaFMgeQIA2JUOe&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001u_uMK0C_C9E4sd6MW5XatV3_Ak6y16gxcIcbkj6gEBMZ_gznPCKq4e--ANgref0bc7V7OQfm99p3JMundzvEQUOgr6JUBSniWXkzfTPRSB9Z-X_YgUTAie420ofzmOV4cMfzSYQVgeqjatwgrPmykLoW2UPBVygvhxlpi-ITTjCHLiyI_uTcLvUYqF4pyI24IKAIO6i7ppYiJaAeSFdyTKZaeQyZv-Ww&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001u_uMK0C_C9E4sd6MW5XatV3_Ak6y16gxcIcbkj6gEBMZ_gznPCKq4e--ANgref0bta_1TJy7ogJDK-gAh33rDYlbKfLQBi0MFTaPzFHfFm2ldoMm_2NqhVLCrI4gHzwR66-Zb2kT6ORKlm3fBfY-6Q1HnYQditq4kpO22TCmsQr6vLPHiHhi2e5PEG7wjruYenUoLnvaClPXwMvrptKZNnyDskL2G_TpLLpOg2K54Cjr6E5j26O4oBa0ij7RZT_u&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001u_uMK0C_C9E4sd6MW5XatV3_Ak6y16gxcIcbkj6gEBMZ_gznPCKq4e--ANgref0b19D2pH_s_XJdU1COi2NZjfCV-KStGbnpR7WpS-c8XN-xLU1QbdbffJ7IVSH-SfXe7WpSasUhhTRqm2PKhf2Dh3Q7iLVASvDIPaPMYBd1e4ueIvnWUppwFzRfQmcAcrKxqXEkxP5zcZjEpUx95Vw9fMhM-2t3m5my7BNLcabmcBl5YqOraJWtbBEviknXMXgt&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001u_uMK0C_C9E4sd6MW5XatV3_Ak6y16gxcIcbkj6gEBMZ_gznPCKq4TRNunyB5c_msdf2e55EKElVI4TnnKEzQ86W-a5hwljxM1dDvzEf8iT_k5aJFOYD3SCluSYlTOLGcXp1vzXuV0sKSLY3U4EMa_Sa5QeOW-PFBDN_awHiKP__6afbYOG_BYbREoHZ-fhF&c=&ch=


Students may sign-up to see a member of the counseling and career center team, check out college and
career resources, see our full calendar of EHS and area events, find a student job, volunteer opportunities
and more.

Eastlake Athletics -  

 Read about the Wolves in action this past week.
 
Register Online for Spring Sports TODAY
Baseball, Fastpitch, Girls Golf, Boys Soccer are cut sports and require a try-out.
Badminton, Girls Tennis and Track & Field  are non cut sports and do not require a try-out.

Please check the Sports Registration tab on the EHS website for information about registration. Make sure
you have a current physical by checking with Mrs. Hill in the Athletics Office.

 
Eastlake Baseball Fundraiser - March 11th  
Pitch In for Eastlake Baseball is a community fundraising event for current, future and
alumni parents and supporters of the Eastlake Baseball program.  This event will be

held at the Red Barn Farm on March 11 at 6:30 pm. Click here for all the details!
 

 
HOPEFEST 2017: February 25th-   

The annual Hope Festival, taking place on February 25th., will
provide over 1,500 guests with free groceries, clothes, hygiene
items, and books, and offers clients free services such as haircuts,
massages, entertainment, and much more. Eastlake students and
staff come together each year to serve thousands of our neighbors in
need! Sign up to volunteer here:  
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0f45a4af23abfe3-hope  
 

PTSA Textile & Clothing Drive April 22nd - Spring Cleaning Time! 
  
Please consider saving and then donating used clothing and other items for
Eastlake's PTSA Textile Drive on Saturday, April 22nd and Sunday, April
30th from 9:00 am to 4:00 pm. Acceptable donations include clothing, paired
shoes, accessories, bedspreads, sheets, blankets, towels, draperies, stuffed
animals, and all other cloth items in any condition. Your donations are tax
deductible. This drive will help benefit Grad Night.The more donations we collect the more money we
make. For questions, contact Julie Sanders, PTA Project Chair for the Textile Drive
at: julie@scottandjulie.com

Senior Ads for the Yearbook - updated information:

Senior Yearbook ads are a great way to celebrate student success and milestones and reflect on the
person your student has become. Show your pride and support your school at the same time! You can
access information and begin creating your ad at www.jostens.com/yearbookads. The costs are: 1/8 Page:
$30, ¼ Page: $60, ½ Page: $120, and Full Page: $240. The deadline for ad creation is February 15,
2017.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001u_uMK0C_C9E4sd6MW5XatV3_Ak6y16gxcIcbkj6gEBMZ_gznPCKq4e--ANgref0bEZB4pzjcA87s4krYhFkvXUK20jovIeOi1Lga48YaA7a2WiT1jelzI7BkyHUTTvWBy0ZpRDxJqTm0ijI-qW0mP3gh9Sk6CD9XW0H3CJmuYgChj81nXVj2IcTCe3cgoGjn6zjYzwm5gpkDmxxRcHkn_5ZvGP0L_8NqNLF9QDMbY1NPSCwFnOjfDJR7ORFbmumo&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001u_uMK0C_C9E4sd6MW5XatV3_Ak6y16gxcIcbkj6gEBMZ_gznPCKq4aHQeWg-BSpIr3pz8TieXfTdJSSviIVsRqxdlaz2fnskgYIgJyxO78Np9xDM2c_t48yVT5HczlD9WoIkBJoixxFA9HArvrRz13EKe1-n7cX_mDSArezW-eS0944d0k_3iOcDb42ZHh2eCQftnw2FCeZRTsdyumHSd5mR-I_KJ8sLqRq7WTXr6MJXrJFeCFrpUw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001u_uMK0C_C9E4sd6MW5XatV3_Ak6y16gxcIcbkj6gEBMZ_gznPCKq4e--ANgref0bAtlWef7HlmP3MSXTSNJgPTNWu9N4AL-YFmiOrfl8NtLJoQcdEPpdZZ1GZsCUZn8V9npzWS90HSbT0QTc_Zr8GrjrrskWUPp9AEgeJoPllpG_hHElF-FhcViD8IfEOkPqaYHCwbGT7pi0UTwgzDXtFKelEFrKjl1OoTepU4elZF6wd8T02-M3HyRRMe-VZhNA&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001u_uMK0C_C9E4sd6MW5XatV3_Ak6y16gxcIcbkj6gEBMZ_gznPCKq4e--ANgref0bHs9JU8H7cgqHigy0tH012s6ptY1gnW-UYM72zuuigoECRNftoYthOLEhaN4cDN1xOL8GDaDbJ4USB3WAydBi3Fn8jJtFY9CvREuvAQBioamufMncDwpfFosFLkESBOECi3p9XLy6VlsYxhm-2rttjg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001u_uMK0C_C9E4sd6MW5XatV3_Ak6y16gxcIcbkj6gEBMZ_gznPCKq4bfLuOuPMkvT4-77tkMukWlI6AZabWf1TA5ygice5OAT0voOv25bcurZzeXwZO2GIpnMeOb-fhc6TD-D00QaWKOiHeeofnSHp9EiP2FZun6WRu-nkrZItwBMBe8O3uuydzIsrJxhLVAcDu6U0FMCGMyHkv9TBmKNJc9G3T8wfX5m&c=&ch=


EHS | 425 936-1500 | 400 228th Ave. N.E., Sammamish, WA 98074

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001u_uMK0C_C9E4sd6MW5XatV3_Ak6y16gxcIcbkj6gEBMZ_gznPCKq4fThZ_UpBLgIjkNH7d1I1awHWJnJI1228E2D-ITBYvGWn9jUNz1paxisysgBI8_66meO-wk2MgIxoSIqXQQW0zXFKOzZxM04D_Z5UJ7RsdNZ&c=&ch=
http://ui.constantcontact.com/d.jsp?m=1121783252114&p=oi
http://ui.constantcontact.com/sa/fwtf.jsp?m=1121783252114&ea=&a=1127174738515

